
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Dr. Adil Abdulmahdi

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Former Prime Minister, Dr.

Adil Abdulmahdi on Sunday morning, 2/7/2023, and exchanged congratulations on the advent of the

holy Eid Al-Adha, and discussed the general situation and the developments of the political

scene in Iraq and the region.

His Eminence reiterated lauding the approval of the budget for three years and held the

officials and governors responsible for providing services and enhancing the municipal reality,

and called to maintain stability and transform it into sustainable stability.

H.E. affirmed that Iraq is the first to benefit from zeroing the region’s crises, and lauded

the  role  of  the  consecutive  Iraqi  governments  that  paved  the  way  for  region  factions’

convergence which was enhanced by the current government with practical measures.


